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By:  Garrin Bott, President  
 

 

NEW FLORENCE TELEPHONE, LLC                PSC Mo. No. 3 

d/b/a RALLY NETWORKS          Second Revised Adoption Notice 

Missouri             Replaces First Revised Adoption Notice 

                

 

 

 On April 1, 2017, New Florence Telephone Company assumed all long distance 

operations of its wholly-owned subsidiary Direct Communications Long Distance, Inc. 

 

New Florence Telephone, LLC d/b/a Rally Networks hereby adopts, ratifies and makes 

its own in every respect, as if the same had been originally filed by it, all tariffs of Direct Long 

Distance filed with and approved by the Missouri Public Service Commission. 

 

This tariff contains the descriptions, regulations, and rates applicable to the furnishing of 

service and facilities for telecommunications services provided within the State of Missouri.  

This tariff is on file with the Missouri Public Service Commission and copies may be inspected 

during normal business hours, at the Company’s place of business. 
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